
 

  

CONGREGATION BETH AARON 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

    July 29-30, 2022                              2 Av 

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi  Moishe B. Singer, President 
Office Phone: 201-836-6210 

950 Queen Anne Road    Teaneck, NJ 07666 
bethaaron.org       office@bethaaron.org 

SHABBAT INFORMATION 

Friday, July 29 
Plag Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat:  6:30 p.m.,  
   Beit Midrash 
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 7:00 p.m., Main  
   Shul 
Zman Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat:  8:00 p.m., 
    Beit Midrash  
 

Shabbat, July 30 
Shacharit: 7:15 a.m., Beit Midrash 
Halacha Shiur: 7:35 a.m., Social Hall, by 
    Rabbi Duvie Nachbar 
Shacharit: 8:00 a.m., Social Hall  
Shacharit: 8:00 a.m., Lower Level (mask- 
    only minyan)  
Shacharit: 8:45 a.m., Main Shul  
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:26 a.m. 
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m., Beit Midrash 
Daf Yomi: 6:40 p.m., Main Shul 
Mincha: 7:50 p.m., Main Shul, followed by a  
   shiur by Rabbi Yigal Sklarin  
Shkiah: 8:13 p.m. 
Maariv: 8:57 p.m., Main Shul  
Havdalah: 9:06 p.m. 

On Shabbat, 
 the shul elevator will operate as follows: 

Friday:        6:25 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Shabbat:    7:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. 
      1:35 p.m. to 2:15 p.m. 

   6:35 p.m. to 9:10 p.m. 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 31 

 Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

 31 1 2 3 4 5 

Earliest 
Tallit 

4:53 4:55 4:56 4:57 4:58 4:59 

Shacharit 6:30 MS 
7:15 MS 
8:00 MS 
8:45 MS 

5:40 SH 
6:20 BM 
7:05 BM 
8:00 BM 

5:50 SH 
6:30 BM 
7:15 BM 
8:00 BM 

5:50 SH 
6:30 BM 
7:15 BM 
8:00 BM 

5:40 SH 
6:20 BM 
7:05 BM 
8:00 BM 

5:50 SH 
6:30 BM 
7:15 BM 
8:00 BM 

Mincha 1:45 BM      

Mincha/
Maariv 

7:55 MS 
 

7:55 BM 7:55 BM 7:55 BM 7:55 BM 6:25 BM 
7:00 MS 
7:55 BM 

Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM  

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline before 
Shabbat: 201-530-0222. 

KEY:   
BM = Beit Midrash        MS = Main Shul       SH = Social Hall 

Rabbi Rothwachs will be away through this 
Wednesday, August 3.  In case of an emer-
gency, please call him on his cell phone,  
201-747-8740. For non-urgent matters, 
please contact Rabbi Ben Zion Feld at  
201-370-1747.  

PARNAS HAYOM 

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the 
zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other 
occasion.  Each week’s dedications are sent out to the membership via email. 
For more information, or to sign up, click here .  
 

This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors are: 

 Shabbat, 2 Av, Jerry & Stephanie Shapiro, commemorating the yahrtzeit of 
Jerry's mother, Rochelle Shapiro, Rachel bat Tzvi Hersh. 

 Sunday, 3 Av, Larry & Tikva Yudkowitz, commemorating the yahrtzeit of 
Larry's mother, Goldie Yudkowitz, Golda bat Yehuda. 

 Tuesday, 5 Av, Rinaldo & Esther Toporovsky, commemorating the 
yahrtzeit of Rinaldo's father, Asher Toporovsky, Asher ben Avraham.    

MAZAL TOV TO 

 Philip Meyer, on the birth of his grandson Levi Yitzchok, born to his children 
Sarah & David Meyer of Baltimore. 

 Shayna Olivestone, on her becoming a Bat Mitzvah.  Mazal Tov also to 
Shayna's parents, Esther & Naftali Olivestone, to her siblings, Avi, Deena, and 
Yoni.  

 Aliza & Kal Staiman, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Atara & 
Zach Bienenfeld of Carmei Gat.   

HIGH HOLIDAY SEATS  
 

We encourage everyone 
to sign up for High Holiday 
Seats by this Monday, 
August 1, to help give our 
seating committee suffi-
cient time to plan out seating, as well as to 
help ensure that you get the seats of your 
choice at the minyan location of your choice. 
We appreciate your expeditious response.  
 

When signing up online for your seats, 
please be sure to complete all of the fields as 
best you can. Sign up by clicking here . Or, 
complete this form and send it to the office 
with payment.  

https://bethaaron.org
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
http://www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom
https://www.bethaaron.org/seats
file:///C:/Users/office/OneDrive - Cogregation Beth Aaron of Teaneck/Documents/High holidays/yamim Noraim 2022/reserve seat form 2022.jpg


 

2 

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH  
AARON  

 HALACHA SHIUR 
 Rabbi Duvie Nachbar’s weekly shiur on Halacha will 

meet this Shabbat, July 30, at 7:35 a.m. in the Social Hall.  
All are welcome to attend. 

 

 NACH SHIUR 
 This Shabbat, July 30, the Nach Shiur will not be meeting. 
 

 DAF YOMI 
 This Shabbat, July 30, at 6:40 p.m., in the Main Shul, the 

Daf Yomi shiur will be given by Rabbi David  
 Schnaidman.  For questions, contact David Hes, 

dhes613@gmail.com. 
 

 DAF HASHAVUA 
The Daf HaShavua program will meet this week at the 
times set forth below.  Our regular attendees are encour-
aged to participate. This is also a wonderful opportunity for 
those who have not yet had the opportunity to participate 
in this learning initiative to do so. 

• Sunday Mornings, at 7:55 a.m., Beit Midrash & Zoom  
• Tuesday Nights, at 8:55 p.m., Beit Midrash & Zoom  
• Thursday Nights, at 8:55 p.m., Beit Midrash & Zoom 
 

Click here for the Zoom link.   Meeting ID: 997 4153 396.  
Passcode: Daf.  
 

 The Women’s Learning Group is on hiatus until the end 
of August.  

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSHIM 

Upcoming Men’s Club Kiddushim: 

 August 6, Cake and Cookies Kiddush, sponsorship 
levels are $36, $72 and $100. Sign up by clicking here . 

 August 20, Hot Multi-Sponsored Kiddush (after the 
Main Minyan).  Sponsorship levels are $72, $100, $136, 
$200, $360 and $500. Sign up by clicking here . 

 

Having a simcha?  The Men's Club has multiple Simcha  
Kiddush options to meet all budgets.  Single-sponsored  
kiddushim start at $1,800.  For menus and details please 
visit https://www.bethaaron.org/kiddush or email  
kiddush@bethaaron.org . 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

On Sunday evening, August 21, at 7:15 p.m., 
Beth Aaron’s 50th Anniversary Committee is 
excited to present the launch of the Scholar-
in-Residence CBA Alumni Series with a 
shiur by Rabbi Dr. Ephraim Kanarfogel  
(E. Billi Ivry University Professor of Jewish 
History, Literature and Law, Bernard Revel Graduate School 
of Jewish Studies, Yeshiva University, and Rabbi of Congre-
gation Beth Aaron from 1983 to 2002), Rabbi Dr. Kanarfogel 
will speak on the topic “On the Development and History 
of the Bracha for the Blowing of the Shofar.” Sponsor-
ships are encouraged and can be submitted online at 
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/SIR-kanarfogel    

OU SPIRIT PARTNERS WITH BETH AARON  
 

Beth Aaron is proud to be a partner shul 
with OU SPIRIT (Stimulating Program  
Initiative for Retirees that Inspires 
Thought), which attracts retirees, not-yet-
retirees, baby boomers, empty nesters, 
sandwich generation parents, and seniors.  
 

The OU created SPIRIT several years ago as an on-site  
program and since the start of COVID, it is presented as an 
on-line program, which has attracted close to 7000 people 
from throughout the United States and 18 other countries.  
SPIRIT is a weekly program on Tuesdays at 11:00 a.m., via 
Zoom, and focuses on topics that are of interest to the +60 
demographic.  
 

Past programs have included topics on health, nutrition,  
finance, Jewish history, memory enhancement, aliyah, home 
relocation and more.  Participants who register for any  
program will receive the recording following the program so 
there is no concern if the actual timing of the program is  
inconvenient.  More details will be coming soon.  In the 
meantime, visit  https://www.ou.org/spirit/ . If you have any 
questions, please reach out to Moishe B. Singer at  
president@bethaaron.org . 

SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 This Sunday, July 31, at 7:30 p.m., the Beth Aaron Sister-
hood Book Club will meet virtually to discuss “People 
Love Dead Jews” by Dana Horn. To join via Zoom, click 
here . Meeting ID: 312 610 4531. Passcode: 5782.  

  

 This Wednesday, August 3, at 7:00 p.m., at the home of 
David Goldberg, 180 Cherry Lane, the Beth Aaron Men's 
Club will be hosting their "Annual Siyum & Sausage.”  

Join us as Rabbi Richie Wolpoe completes Seder Zeraim. 
To register, click here . 

 

 FOUNDATIONS MINYAN 
 The next "Foundations Minyan" in memory of Andy 

Dimond, z"l, will be held on Shabbat, August 20. This  
 immersive and dynamic tefillah experience will include 

insights into the prayers and Torah reading. Led by Rabbi 
Hayyim Angel, this minyan is open to everyone of all back-
grounds and will take place in the Beit Midrash beginning 
at 9:00 a.m. with Shacharit, followed by a special kiddush 
on the patio.  For more information, contact David Fisher 
at davidfisher100@gmail.com or Michelle Dimond at 
mfreuden@verizon.net. To make a donation, click here .  

CONDOLENCES TO 

 Michael Pariser (former Beth Aaron member), on the 
passing of his beloved father, Martin Pariser.  Michael will 
sit shiva at his home, 126 Walraven Drive, Apt. 1A, 
through Friday morning, July 29.   

 Minyanim will be held as follows:  
 Mincha/Maariv: Thursday - 8:00 p.m.   
 Shacharit: Friday - 8:00 a.m. 
  

 Please do not visit between 1:30 and 3:00 p.m., between 
6:00 and 7:30 p.m., or after 10:00 p.m. 

 Larry Yudkowitz, on the passing of his beloved father, 
Milton Yudkowitz.  Larry will be returning to Teaneck  

 Friday morning, July 29 and will sit shiva at his home, 482 
Cumberland Avenue, until Wednesday morning, August 3.  
Minyanim will be held as follows: 
Shacharit:  Friday and Sunday - 8:00 a.m.; Monday,  

 Tuesday and Wednesday- 7:30 a.m. 
Mincha/Maariv: Sunday, Monday and Tuesday - 7:50 p.m. 
Mincha: Friday - 3:00 p.m. 

  

Please do not visit between 12:30 and 1:30 p.m., between 
6:00 and 7:00 p.m., or after 9:30 p.m. (visitation on  

 Motzaei Shabbat is until 11:00 p.m.). 

mailto:dhes613@gmail.com
https://zoom.us/j/94069387069?pwd=dStzSEM5QmRTbUdDdityTGNJTWFldz09#success
https://www.bethaaron.org/kiddush
https://www.bethaaron.org/kiddush
https://www.bethaaron.org/kiddush
mailto:kiddush@bethaaron.org
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/SIR-kanarfogel
https://www.ou.org/spirit/
mailto:president@bethaaron.org
https://zoom.us/j/3126104531?pwd=MC9ZQUtJdG44VEx1VUpSeGd1MmMrdz09
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/siyumsausage2022
mailto:davidfisher100@gmail.com
mailto:mfreuden@verizon.net.
https://www.bethaaron.org/foundationsminyan
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WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH  
AARON (Continued) 

 Beth Aaron’s Daf ha-Yomi le-Halacha learning program 
is on hiatus until the end of August.  

 

 The nightly learning program for local YU alumni is on 
hiatus until the end of August.  

 

 WEEKDAY IN-PERSON DAF YOMI 
Our Daf Yomi shiurim are given each weekday (Monday 
to Thursday), at 9:15 p.m., in the lower level Book Room, 
and will be followed by Maariv at 9:50 p.m. in the Beit 
Midrash. The maggid shiur is Rabbi Dovid Levy. The 
shiur can also be attended virtually by clicking here . 
Meeting ID: 878 7490 6117.  Passcode: 001400.  

 

 WEDNESDAY NIGHT MASECHET SANHEDRIN  
 GEMARA SHIUR 

Rabbi Rothwachs' Masechet Sanhedrin shiur is on 
hiatus for the summer. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS (Continued) 

 On Mondays and Wednesdays, August 1, 3, and 8, from 
8:00 p.m. to  9:00 p.m., all women are invited to join 
Teaneck resident Philyss Seidenfeld, (who lost her 
four children 17 years ago in a house fire) deliver an 
Emunah Series of shiurim via Zoom, on the topic “Why I 
Still Love G-d.” The cost is $100 for all sessions.  No 
one will be turned away due to lack of funds. Register to  

 receive the link by clicking here . For questions, email  
 Phillysemunah@gmail.com .  
 

 This Tuesday, August 2, at 8:00 p.m., Congregation Rinat 
Yisrael, 389 Englewood Avenue, invites the women of the 
community to the 10th Annual Yoetzet Event for  

 Women with Tova Warburg Sinensky, Rabbanit Chana  
 Henkin, and moderated by CB Neugroschl who will  
 discuss, "Bringing it Home: The Story of How Yoatzot 

Have Impacted Lives."  Click here to register. 
 

 This Thursday, August 4, at 8:15 p.m., at the Taubes 
home, 1477 Jefferson Street, The Bayit Association in-
vites the community to a presentation by Ms. Shuli 
Taubes (SAR High School Faculty Member) who will 
speak on “Learn To Do Good; Devote Yourself to Jus-
tice (Yeshaya 1:17): What We Can Still Learn about 
Inclusion in Our Community.” For more information, 
email moshek@bayitnj.org. 

 

 From now through August 5, the Women's OU Initiative/
Alit invites women to their Virtual Summer Beit Midrash 
program which includes shiurim on Tanach, Halacha, 
Jewish History, Tikkun, and Hamiddot.  Register by  

 clicking here.   
  

 On Sunday, August 7, Tisha B'Av, at 5:30 p.m., Congre-
gation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, will show the 
movie "Final Account." In this 94-minute documentary, a 
filmmaker interviews three hundred wartime veterans 
from Germany and Austria about their experiences dur-
ing the Nazi regime, notably the Hitler Youth Movement. 

 

 The Beit Midrash of Teaneck (BMT) is on hiatus for the 
summer. 

 

 KEYLIM MIKVAH USAGE 
We are pleased to announce that the Teaneck Keylim 
Mikvah is open for self service between the hours of 
7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., Sunday through Friday.  Appoint-
ments are no longer required.  Anyone who is not fully 
vaccinated must wear a mask while using the Keylim  
Mikvah.  

 

 Teaneck Mikvah usage is by appointment only.  No  
     walk-ins accepted. The appointment system closes 1.5  
     hours before opening.  Pre-Tevilah showering on-site has  
     been reinstated. There will be a $25 fee if you arrive after  
     closing hours. To book your appointment, click on this  
     link: https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/Appointment/  
 

 The Rinat Chaim Gemach, in memory of Renee Chaya 
Levy, lends new and used medical equipment in good 
condition to those in need, for short-term or long-term 
use. To borrow equipment, please contact Ronnie 
Schwartz, 917-532-6922. 

KOL HA-NE’ARIM CHUPPAH 
 

The committee for the Kol ha-Ne’arim  
Project 5783/2022 is accepting new names 
for the Simchat Torah Chuppah. The names 
are embroidered onto the chuppah. On Sim-
chat Torah, all the children stand under the 
chuppah for their blessing.  
 

Go to www.bethaaron.org/kolhanearim to submit names of 
children, grandchildren and great-grandchildren. The web-
site has new pictures of the actual chuppah as well as pic-
tures of the various items available for dedication. For more 
information, please contact Myron Chaitovsky, at  
Myron.chaitovsky@gmail.com. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 This Shabbat, July 30, at 5:00 p.m., at the Sohn home, 
135 Sussex Road, Bergenfield, the AMIT Hindy Wein-
stock Geula Chapter invites the community to their  

 Summer Afternoon Tea with speaker Laura Hoenig  
 Silbermann  (Shlicha for Mizrachi in Manchester, UK), 

who will speak on “With the Temple’s Gates on Fire, 
Who Will Open the Next Door?”  For more information 
or to register online, click here or contact Robbie Fried at  

 RobbieF@amitchildren.org .  
 

 This Shabbat, July 30, at 6:40 p.m. at Congregation Keter 
Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Rabbi Dr. Ephraim Kanar-
fogel will speak on "Rav Soloveitchik on Lost German 
Rabbinic Scholarship as Reflected in the Kinot of 
Tisha B'Av."  Following Mincha at 7:45 p.m., Rabbi Dr. 
Kanarfogel will speak at Seudah Shlishit in conversation 
with Rabbi Avraham Wein. 

 

 This Monday, August 1, at 7:30 p.m., at Congregation  
 Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Chesed 24/7 invites 

the women and girls of the community to pack Shabbat 
boxes and stuff bears for people staying in our commu-
nity hospitals over Shabbat.  At 8:30 p.m., Charlene  

 Aminoff will share words of inspiration.  

HAKARAT HATOV 

 Thank you to everyone who helped make last week’s 
Seudah Shlishit a success.  If you would like to help us 
with Seudah Shlishit in the future, please reach out to 
Moishe B. Singer, president@bethaaron.org.  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87874906117?pwd=aHdDWlBNcjMxMUlTSHlVNWtPL3dKUT09
https://www.google.com/url?q=http://p.m.to&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2nkWnFFfy0JfUYmygz7Pn4
https://tinyurl.com/PhilyssEmunah
mailto:Phillysemunah@gmail.com
https://www.rinat.org/form/yoetzet-halacha-event-2022.html
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.rinat.org/form/yoetzet-halacha-event-2022.html&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw0arEgY6P6iYsCYhDmdCRuB
mailto:moshek@bayitnj.org
https://www.ou.org/women/alit2022/register/
https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/Appointment/
http://www.bethaaron.org/kolhanearim
mailto:Myron.chaitovsky@gmail.com
https://amitchildren.org/shabbattea/
mailto:RobbieF@amitchildren.org
mailto:president@bethaaron.org
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BELOW THE LINE—ODDS AND ENDS 

THIS WEEK AT BETH AARON—THE SHORT VIDEO 
 

Don’t have time to read the announcements?  Would you like 
to know the highlights in a minute or so?  Please check out 
our weekly Doodle video online at  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7Rl6d3-JVmE 
  
Please subscribe to our YouTube channel to be alerted each 
week for our new video by clicking here. 

WE NEED YOU! 
 

Volunteer! We need your talent and time.  Each week we will 
focus on one opportunity where you can roll up your sleeves 
and help make Beth Aaron amazing!  This week we would like 
to focus on our Rental Committee.  If you would like to help 
us show the Social Hall and Lower Level rooms to potential 
renters and answer basic questions, you could be the person 
we need! To volunteer, please contact Moishe B. Singer, 
president@bethaaron.org.  Thank you in advance. 

Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC®  
Insurance Employee Benefit Funding  

 Estate Conservation Strategies  
 

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000  
New York, NY 10020  
Tel.: 212-817-3878  
Fax: 212-262-0291  

PAYPAL GIVING FUND 
 

You can pay any outstanding charges 
through the PayPal Giving Fund, without 
paying an online fee. The PayPal Giving 
Fund is a non-profit to which people can 
make donations, and, in turn, the Fund supports programs 
like ours. When you make a donation through our link, Beth 
Aaron will receive 100% of your donation, with no credit card 
expense for either party. The Fund can be used for one-time 
donations and payments only. Donations made through the 
Fund will be posted to members’ accounts the month after 
they are given, as PayPal will transfer the money to us once 
a month (in the month after the donation is made). 
 

If you are making a donation through the PayPal Giving 
Fund, please DO NOT check the box that the gift is being 
made anonymously. We need to be able to credit your 
account.  Visit bethaaron.org/givingfund for more details or 
to pay shul obligations using this method. 

SISTERHOOD CONDOLENCE CARDS FOR SALE 
 

Sisterhood condolence cards are a nice 
way to reach out to someone for a yahrtzeit 
or condolence while also supporting Beth  
Aaron’s Sisterhood. For only $8.00, we will 
mail a beautiful card on your behalf.   
 

Wish to send your own cards? You can buy them in bulk 
from the office. They cost $50 for 10 cards.  To place an  
order, please contact Penina Persin, office@bethaaron.org, 
201-836-6210. 

MAZAL TOVS AND SUCH 
 

Please send all Mazal Tovs and submission requests to  
office@bethaaron.org by Wednesday, at 9:00 a.m., for inclu-
sion in each week’s announcements.  
 

To have a Bar/Bat Mitzvah added to next month's calendar, 
please email the office by the 20th of the previous month.  

SPONSOR THE SHABBAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

If you would like to sponsor our Shabbat Announcements in 
honor or memory of a special person or occasion, please 
send your dedication along with your check for $54 to the 
shul office.  

50TH ANNIVERSARY—FOCUS ON FAMILIES 
 
One of the best aspects of being a member of Beth Aaron is 
that we are part of a large and diverse community.  As part 
of our celebration each week, we will spotlight on our web-
site a different family who helps make Beth Aaron the spe-
cial place it is. This week’s spotlighted family is the Gertler 
family. To view their profile, learn more about the program, 
or to submit your family data, please visit  
https://www.bethaaron.org/50/families 
 

Thank you to the entire Families Sub-Committee for helping 
make this happen. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7Rl6d3-JVmE
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=beth+aaron+teaneck
mailto:president@bethaaron.org
http://bethaaron.org/givingfund
mailto:%20office@bethaaron.org
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://www.bethaaron.org/50/families

